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I am writing in protest of the rate hike that you are proposing for Islanders for the waste watch
program.

I believe Islanders have enough stress financially that we do not need another cost increase in
government services. Most people who work for government have a nice job with benefits
while a lot of Islanders do not. You as a government employee may not have to worry about
paying an extra bit of money for such a service, but most Islanders cannot. We have to stop in
increasing the cost of living every time there’s a problem or a challenge with management.

The cost for waste management is extremely high for Islanders already and putting in another
hike in the cost simply doesn’t make sense. When does it stop? When do we stop putting up
the cost of living for Islanders?

Enough is enough!

Anne Gallant,
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